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General Comment 

The Proposed Amendment to Prohibited Transaction Class Exemption 84-14 (the 
QPAM Exemption) should be passed. The financial system and those operating within 
it need to be held accountable. We should protect American citizens, not the financial 
system’s status quo because it is actively working against citizens' best interests and 
stealing directly from them in many cases. I want to see players in the financial 
system held accountable, and that is why I believe the Proposed Amendments to the 
QPAM Exemption should be passed. 
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